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| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed construction of a large waste transfer station at 109A
Church St in Lidcombe. As a soon-to-be concerned resident of this community, | believe it is crucial to voice
objections to this project based on the potential negative impacts it may have on our neighborhood, health, and
quality of life.

Firstly, | am extremely concerned about the potential odour issues that may arise from the waste transfer station.
The accumulation and transportation of waste materials often produce strong and unpleasant odours. The presence
of such odours can permeate the air, making it unbearable for residents living in close proximity to the facility. This
not only affects the comfort of individuals but also diminishes the overall livability of the area. Lidcombe is home to
a diverse community, including families and elderly citizens, who deserve a clean and hygienic environment to enjoy
their lives.

Also, the proposed location of the waste transfer station is far too close to the residential area. The immediate
vicinity of the site is primarily composed of residential properties, and the establishment of such a facility in such
close proximity poses a significant risk to the well-being and tranquility of the community. Noise pollution, increased
traffic, and potentially hazardous waste materials being transported through residential streets are among the
concerns that arise from the proposed development. This close proximity undermines the peaceful atmosphere and
safety we strive to maintain in our neighborhood.

In addition to the aforementioned concerns, there are significant health risks associated with a waste transfer
station. The operation of such facilities introduces the potential for air pollution, soil contamination, and the release
of harmful substances into the environment. This poses a serious threat to the health of the community, as
hazardous emissions can lead to respiratory problems, allergies, and other health issues. The close proximity of the
proposed site to residential areas magnifies these health concerns, especially for vulnerable individuals such as
children, the elderly, and those with pre-existing respiratory conditions.

Given these concerns, | respectfully request that you reconsider the approval of the proposed waste transfer station
at 109A Church St in Lidcombe. | urge you to carefully assess the potential negative impacts on our community's
quality of life, health, and environment. It is crucial to find alternative locations that are more suitable for such
facilities, preferably away from residential areas, ensuring the well-being and safety of the residents.

I kindly request that you keep me informed of any updates or decisions regarding this matter. | am willing to
contribute my time and effort to support any further actions necessary to prevent the establishment of the waste
transfer station in our community.

I trust that you will take the appropriate steps to address these objections and make a decision that prioritizes the
well-being of our community.
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